
The Newport Water Division continues improvements to its water mains as part of the ongoing 

infrastructure replacement plan with Contract #17-028 awarded in November, 2016 to John 

Rocchio Corporation in the amount of $3,114,151.00. 

 

The scope of work includes the installation of a new 20" transmission main in Eustis Avenue 

from Memorial Blvd to Ellery Rd and a 24" transmission main in Ellery Road from Bliss Mine 

Rd to Prairie Ave. Construction will begin in Spring 2017. 


